
       Newsletter –  March 2024 

                                                                                                      Birthday 

Aiden G   March  7                                           Nathan       March   24 

Hazel       March 10                                          Aiden K      March   27  

Ethan       March 13                                          Lilth           March   29 

                                                                                        Important Dates    

• March   8:      International Women Day  
• March 18:      Wear your favorite Green color  
• March  29:     CLOSED for Good Friday  

• April       1:      CLOSED for Easter Monday 

                                                                            Attendance Reminder  

Please call if your child/ren will be absent as soon as possible. 
Please notify the centre if your child/ren are coming in after 10:00am or are away for the day. 
Please check HiMama for regular updates. 

                                                                                    Web -www.lllchildcare.com 

                                         email- lllchildcaredevon@gmail.com   
                                                                      780 987 3349  

Welcome to the blooming month of March at Learn, Love ’n Laugh, in Alberta, we experienced a relatively 
mild winter this year, aside from a week of record-breaking cold in January. Now, as snowfall continues this 
week, it's finally time to say goodbye to winter and welcome the gentle warmth of spring. With the arrival of 
March, we're diving into a world of colorful adventures and outdoor exploration! Our little ones will have the 
chance to engage in various spring-themed activities, from planting seeds in pots to creating beautiful art-
work inspired by nature's wonders. Let's encourage their curiosity as they discover the magic of the season!  

March brings along some exciting celebrations, and we're ready to make each moment memorable for your 
children. Get ready for St. Patrick's Day crafts. We'll also be celebrating International Women's Day, where 
we'll honor the remarkable women who inspire us every day.   

With the snow melting away, we're gearing up for outdoor exploration and springtime fun! From nature 
walks to scavenger hunts, our little adventurers will have the chance to embrace the wonders of the season. 
Please ensure your child is dressed appropriately for outdoor play, including boots and jackets.  

Meena                                                                     

                                                                      Important Friendly Reminder  

Please remember to inform us of any changes to your child's schedule during the upcoming Spring Break. 

This will help us plan accordingly and ensure adequate supervision and activities for the children who will 

be attending. As always, we prioritize the health and hygiene of all our children. Please continue to rein-

force good handwashing habits at home. 

Our door is always open for any questions, concerns, or feedback you may have. Your input is invaluable in 

creating the best possible experience for your child and all the children in our care.  

Thank you for being an essential part of our daycare family. Together, we can make this month a fantastic 

and memorable experience for our little ones!  


